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To whom it may concern, I wish to add my name to the list of concerned Australians who
 oppose the changes put forward by Mr Pyne. Aborting viable babies is barbaric and
 should be against the law in a civilized society. Support these pregnant women, encourage
 adoption if they are unable to keep the child, but please don't allow abortion after viability
 is reached. I oppose abortion at any stage, but even more after 20 weeks when survival of
 the infant is possible. Thanks. Denise Peterson  (Mum, nurse and midwife.)
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